
BDR 40-32
SB 336

EXECUTIVE AGENCY

FISCAL NOTE
AGENCY'S ESTIMATES Date Prepared: March 25, 2015
Agency Submitting: Public Employees' Benefits Program

Items of Revenue or
Expense, or Both

Fiscal Year
2014-15

Fiscal Year
2015-16

Fiscal Year
2016-17

Effect on Future 
Biennia

Total 0 0 0 0

Explanation (Use Additional Sheets of Attachments, if required)

This agency has reviewed BDR 40-32 which, in addition to other provisions, prohibits insurers from refusing to sell, 
provide or issue a policy of health insurance or life insurance or charging a higher rate because of a person makes or 
revokes a request for a controlled substance designed to end the life of the person. Although the Public Employees’ 
Benefits Program does not have an exclusion for these medications, the plan does have quantity limits for certain 
classes of medications.  This requirement may have a fiscal impact on PEBP; however the cost cannot be determined 
at this time.  

Roger RahmingName

Title Operations Officer

DEPARTMENT OF ADMINISTRATION'S COMMENTS Date Thursday, March 19, 2015

The agency's response appears reasonable.

James R. Wells, CPAName

Interim DirectorTitle
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